An Invitation to Fast and Pray
Tuesday, May 12, 2009

For the ministries of New Heights Christian Church
With the dawn of each new day, we stand at the threshold of opportunity. God positions us as individuals, families and as a congregation so we can obey Him by faith, trusting that through our obedience we will enter the joy of our Lord.
Today as a congregation, we stand again at the door of opportunity. Yes, we can walk forward together by faith, confident that God will bless us as we invest ourselves in the mission to which He has called us!
Our mission is to seek, win, grow and send people in Jesus’ name. We are strategically positioned to declare in word and action the love and glory of Christ to our neighbors and friends in Kent. It will be courageous obedience on our part that will result in boys and girls, teens and young people, young and mature families in our community finding new life in Jesus Christ. To this end, New Heights is pursuing a number of opportunities that will require your time, money and prayer to be effective.
___ Immediately before us is the showing of the movie Fireproof on Saturday, May 16th. There are still a limited number of tickets available for you to bring a guest.

___ Our Summer Vacation Bible School is coming July 13th–17th. This ministry consistently connects with our community and allows us to share the love of Christ with many children and families.
__ At previous congregational meetings, we have taken steps towards a bold initiative to invite Micah Adamson to serve as our Youth and Family Pastor beginning as early as this summer. This is a significant move in expanding our outreach into this community and will call on all of us to be committed to this vision.
___ As a congregation, we just took an unprecedented action of reducing by 20% our missions budget in light of reduced tithing income in recent months. Coincidently, during this summer, Lord willing, all (or nearly all) of our missionaries will be visiting us, allowing us to become even better acquainted with them and their ministries.
Given these ministry opportunities that are set before us, the elders of NHCC are calling on the congregation to set apart Tuesday, May 12th as a day of fasting and prayer for our ministries. For some, you may be able to fast and pray all day. For others, you may only be able to reserve a portion of your day to fast and pray. 
However you are able, please devote some time to pray for your church and its ministry opportunities. As you gather with your family or with friends of New Heights, please offer prayers to our Lord that we would be able to make the most of the opportunities being set before us.
On behalf of the Elder Board,

Pastor Dan

Ephesians 5:15-16 (NIV) 15 Be very careful, then, how you live—not as unwise but as wise, 16 making the most of every opportunity, because the days are evil.
